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KC.JH.ALevel.ResultsDay 

July 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: A-level and Level 3 results – Tuesday 10th August 2021 

We are now in the position to explain the process for your son/daughter to receive their A-level 

and/or L3 results.  To ensure the safety of all students and staff, we do not feel that it would be 

appropriate to bring students, staff or parents into the Academy to receive GCSE or A-level results.  

Therefore we will be sending out the results via our e-mail system. 

Your son/daughter will receive their A-level results on Tuesday 10th August.  These will be sent to 
their school e-mail account from 10am.  Following this, they will receive further e-mails with a range 
of details and information including: 
 

 An e-mail from the Exams Office about sitting exams in the Autumn Series and other key 
examination and results information. 

 An e-mail from Mr Lewis and Mr Anderson offering support with the UCAS process and 
guidance if they have not met entrance criteria for the next year of Sixth Form. 
 

Your child should not come into the Academy on results day.  Mr Lewis and the sixth form team will 
be available via e-mail and telephone if required. 
  
I know that some of you may be worried about the grades that your son/daughter is likely to achieve 
but please remember that teachers are not able to give you any information about the grades are 
being awarded this summer.     
 
If your son/daughter do not believe their grade is reflective of the evidence they provided, they do 
have the opportunity to appeal.  Details of appeals and the steps that they will need to take will be 
sent out before 16th July 2021, with full information also available on the Teacher Assessed Grades 
section of the Academy website. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish your son/daughter all the best for their results in the 
summer and the very best wishes for whatever their future holds.  
  
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Kirsty Cleworth 
Assistant Principal 
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